Dear Secondary Students and Parents,

Homecoming festivities are quickly approaching. In order to continue having events such as these in
the future and keep them in accord with HCA'’s vision and mission, we ask that any student who
attends the banquet follow the formal dress code requirements as defined below.

HCA Formal Events Dress Code:

Ladies - Formal attire should cover the body from the top of the cleavage to no shorter than 4”
above the top of the knee (a hand width) with fabric that is not see-through. The back of the dress
must be fabric that is not see-through and come as high as to cover traditional

undergarments. Strapless dresses are allowed if they meet the above requirements. The highest point
of a slit in a dress is considered the length.

Gentlemen — Attire should include formal dress slacks, a collared shirt and nice shoes and socks and
not include earrings or other facial jewelry.

*For items not specifically mentioned above, general daily dress code standards still apply.
*Ladies — Dresses will be pre-approved by Mrs. Conley this year.

A note from Mrs. Conley: As your dress code partner, you are more than welcome to text me
directly at 262-488-3583 with questions or approval requests. Please know that once a dress is
approved, if the attire does not meet requirements the night of the event, you will be asked to leave.
You will not have the chance to change at that point. Please don’t put either of us in this situation.

Homecoming Game Dress Code:
Class Ambassadors or other official homecoming presenters - Attire must meet school dress code

standards. If wearing formal wear, you must adhere to the formal dress code standards listed above.
Students who are spectators only — Attire must meet school dress code standards.

*Students who do not meet dress code standards will be denied admittance to the event until
requirements are met.

*Reminder: Non-HCA guests who attend formal events are not exempt from the above dress
code standards or its consequences. In order to bring a non-HCA student as a guest to the
Homecoming Banquet, you must complete an Activity Consent Form available in the school
office and turn it in by the day before the event.

Sincerely,

Jason Miner Melanie Simpson Becky Conley
HCA Administrator Principal PPC Representative



